
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ron Novak, former member of 
Boy Scout Troop 118, will share 
his memories from the 1970’s of 
the troop’s private Ray 
Township campsite.  

 
This hour-long 
travel in time 
will explore the 
artifacts and 
history he 
unearthed with 
his metal 
detector.  Members of  

Boy Scout Troop 118 

from  

Stellwagen Elementary 

 in Detroit 

please contact Ron Novak at 

rnovak@wujekcalcaterra.com  

CAMP ANDERSON:  
  LOST BOY SCOUT CAMP DISCOVERED 

Presents 

Ray Township Community Center 
64255 Wolcott  
(North of 29 Mile Road) 
Ray Township, MI 48096 

RayLibrary.org/RayHistory  |  info@rayhistory.org  | |  586.749.7130 

Thursday 
April 20, 2023 

7:00pm - 8:00pm 
Light refreshments served 
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